Thank you for supporting City Library!

Let's celebrate! In recognition of your generous contributions, we invite you and a guest to join us for
a special evening. We would like to thank you and share what we've been able to accomplish with

your support.

Friday, March 7

6:30 — 8:30 p.m.

North Vancouver City Library
120 14th St. West

Light snacks and refreshments will be served.

Please RSVP here by Friday, Feb. 28.

Sorry... This form is closed to new submissions.
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